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THETA THETA CHAPTER
COLLEGE HEIGHTS, BOX 144
BOWLING GREEN, KENTUCKY 42101

THE KAPPA SIGMA
FRATERNITY

12 December 1974

Dear Brothers,

Alot has happened since you have last heard from us actives
nere at Western, I"irst of all is that we have had Chapter
election of officers. The results of the election strongly
reflects the modern concept of the ideals of a modern Fraternity.
Cfficoers for the next term are; Charlie Clarke, Gi; Jim Knox, GF;
John .Jhecelecr, GIC; Walter llorris, GS; Skip Hubbach, GT, Charlie
Clarlize joinned the Theta-Theta Chapter early this fall as a
transfer from lillsaps, Alpha-upsilon, lMississippi, after having
served as 3P of that chapter, inother transfer is like Travis
from the University of Kentucky, the Beta=Iu Chapter, .Je welcone
taese irothers into our Chanter.

Sprin~ Formal hes been set for April L, 1975 at Barron Hiver
sesort Lodce, april uth is a Priday and complete detalls have
not been corpleted at this time as to menu, exact cost or tne
band we will be having, We have made advance room reservations,
which must be confirmed no later than lMarch 1,19?5. Let us hear
from you ASAF if you plan to attend. inclosed you will find a
xerox copy of just what the Barren River Lodge has to offer,

This semester we have pledged 10 very good men and by the
time you met this letter they should be initiated, e also
pledged and initiated 12 Stardusters which are all very dear
to our hearts, Our football record for this semester was L-5-1,
which is a great improvement over last fall.

In last years! Greek Week we tied first place in the blood
donor drive which won us a free band from the IFC to nave at
a party in cooperation with the sorority who tied with us in
first place, This celebration, you can be sure, we are looking

forward to.



I am sorry to inform you that although we had the purchase
of a house locked-up at the last time we wrote, the Bowling
Green Zoning Commission denied us the zoning for a fraternity
house which voided the purchase of tne nouse we had planned on
at that time, We are considering an appeal and have other houses
under consideration at this time, We sure hope to be in a house
veiore nex- fall, All of your contributions towards the house
are greatly welcomeu, In addition to the .ouse fund, we nave
establisned a furnishing fund to buy furniture and suca for
the nouse wuen we do get it. In so far as can be seen, Kappa
3igma will be in its own Cuapter .ouse to welcome you back for
nomecoming 1975,

Founders! Day was held at Ireland!s December 10th including
a steak dinner at half price and awards given for the retiring
officers and outstanding Chapter members, Our special thanks go
to dich Pearson, past GM, for his dedication to Theta-Theta and
the Hanpa Sigma Spirit which he represented during his term as
Gli,

The GS has had a few replies to the request for linage info,
but he still needs more to complete the chart., if you have not
done so, nlease write, we want to hear from you, We plan to create
a family tree to be attached to one of the walls of the Chapter
fall wnich will show all Kappa Sigmas initiated into this chapter
and their linage, please help out,

One last request. The address lists for alummi of this chapter
as we have them on file here and at Memorial Headquarters differ
and are a bit incorplete, If the address on this letter is not
up~-to-date or if you lmow the address of another ilappa Signma
Juo does not get a copy of this letter or of the Caduceus as he
snould, FLZASE send me his address,

Have a very hapny holiday season and best wishes for the
coming year, a very MERRY CHRISTMAS and UAPPY NEJ Y-AR fron
your 3rothers in Kappa 3isma,

Fraternally Yours,
Walter llorris

Grand Scribe Theta-Theta
A, 8, K. D. B,
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